
  Chaplaincy Bulletin – Issue 25 

Living and learning together as a Catholic community in Christ:  

Religion, reason and kindness are at the heart of our ethos through  

Education 

Wishing you all a very happy and relaxing summer holiday!!! 

 

Here is a nice prayer to use with your classes this week as we prepare to break up for the summer 

holidays!! 

 Lord God,  

We put ourselves into Your hands, and pray that You will bless us and our families during our summer 
holiday. May we all help make our home a place of relaxation, joy, love, peace and safety.  
May we be generous and considerate, not thinking only about ourselves, but helping others enjoy the 
blessings of our summer holiday.  
 

We ask this through Jesus Christ, our Lord. Amen 

 Friday Morning Mass – As always, Mass is celebrated at 8am in our chapel every Friday 

morning. We would like to take this opportunity to thank canon Cooley for the support he has given 

to us over the last 35 or so years and we wish him well in his new role. After the 8BA led Mass on 

Friday the 7th of July, Canon Cooley was presented with a goodbye gift at a special prayer breakfast. 

 CAFOD and Social Justice- Mike McLoughlin a volunteer from the Catholic agency- CAFOD -

came into college on June the 20th to talk to year 12 core  RE groups and  to explore Catholic Social 

Teaching. Year 12 students had the opportunity to discuss issues concerning social justice in our 

world and to ask Mike questions. 

 RE and Business week- (3rd-7th July) KS3 students have been working on various topics and each 

of these have had a Business cross curriculum link to them and these have included B&E skills 

used:  Research skills, Documenting (planning/note-taking /making orders etc.)  Other skills included 

were team work/collaboration/communication, presentation skills. 

http://www.thelastempress.com/6-essential-items-to-take-on-your-summer-holiday/


                   Some photographical chaplaincy highlights of the academic year! 

 

 
September –year 7 Welcome Mass 

             
 
 
 

  

 

October Rosary club     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 December Hamper Appeal for Senior Citizens   

 

 

September ’16 year 7 welcome Mass 

October 16’ Year 7 internal retreat  

 

Nov 16’’ year 9/10 retreat at St Vincent’s 

June 17’ year 8 retreat at St Vincent’s 

 



  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

October ’16 and May ’17 Rosary club December ’16 hamper appeal for senior citizens  

January ’17 charity cake sale 



 

 

February/March ’17 Lenten reconciliation 

services for all students 

January CJM and RE music event                                                            

 

April ’17 Good Samaritan 

Mass in Southwark 

Cathedral  


